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     October 2018 Newsletter 
 All the children have settled well, getting used to the routine and making new friends, they have 

particularly enjoyed the sunny days this past month playing outside in the garden. 

Please do not forget Half term  - Monday 22nd – Friday 26th October 

 

 

          

Our AGM is scheduled for Thursday 18th 

October at 8.15pm.  It is really important that 

as many parents as possible attend, so many 

preschools around us are closing, it is essential 

to have your support. 

             

Monday 12th November – Parents Evening 

Please check website for Term Dates 

The Lions Class will be making clay 

poppies to commemorate the 100 years of WW1.  

We are hoping to donate proceeds to the British 

Legion and would ask parents for a donation (min 

£3.00) available w/c 5th November.   

 

We will be enjoying Halloween by playing trick or 

treat games, Halloween crafts, pumpkin carving and 

Halloween music.  Should your child want to dress 

up, please be aware that there is paint and glue 

within free-play. 

 

We will once again be creating a magical letter 

from Father Christmas for your child and/or 

siblings.  We have been creating these letters 

for many years and make it completely personal 

to your child, we know other companies offer 

this service but hopefully you will notice the 

difference (form attached).  Letters cost £5 

each and will be posted to your child/children in 

December.  All money fundraised goes directly 

to buy resources 

Santa Letters 

    

Tummy bugs are so infectious, please be 

considerate and ensure that your child is clear 

from sickness/diarrhoea for 48 hours before 

returning to pre-school. 

Tummy Bugs & Sickness 

Sponsored Wellie Throw 
We shall be holding a Sponsored Wellie Throw w/c 

Mon 31st Oct.  The child that throws the wellie the 

furthest in both Nursery & Lions will receive a new 

pair of smart wellies. Sponsor Forms will be sent 

home shortly and it would be appreciated if these 

could be returned with sponsor money by 12th 

November, all money raised goes directly to buy 

resources for the children 

w/c 1st Oct  is E, followed by F and G with 

 H after Half-term 


